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Dear Kannan and Lin, 

The last internal reviewer had a few minor changes that I have indicated in pink highlight in the attached. 
They were: 

On lines 56-57, removal of the sentence beginning "Occurence...concern." 
On line 64, add "cause" 
On line 86, remove, "and the adverse health elects on neonates" 
On line 94, change "hazard assessment" to "risk characterization" 
On line 298, change "considerable" to "significant" 
On line 305, change "Germany" to "German" 

If you can confirm by email that these changes are acceptable and will be made in addition to the ones 
sent on the 24th, I can confirm that the internal review process is closed. 

All the best, 

John 

John L. Butenhoff, Ph.D., CIH, DABT 
Medical Department 
3M Center, Building 0220-06-W-08 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55144-1000 
651-733-1962 Office 
651-733-1773 Fax 
jlbutenhoff@mmm.com 

Notice: This e-mail, including any attached files, contains information that may be confidential. It is 
intended to be a private communication only for the recipient(s) named above. If you are not an intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete or destroy this e-mail and all copies of it, 
including any attachments. The unauthorized receipt, use, dissemination, distribution, or reproduction of 
this e-mail or any part of it, is not permitted and may be unlawful. 
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